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Photographing and Filming Children in Sport 

Parents/carers often want to be able to celebrate the achievements of their children when taking part in 

sporting activities through taking photographs or films. Sports organisations may also want to promote their 

activities to encourage increased participation. The Child Protection in Sport Unit recommends that 

appropriate and proportionate safeguards should be in place to ensure a safe sporting environment for 

children and young people. The guidance applies whether images are taken using cameras, mobile phones or 

any other equipment. 

In accordance with the Child Protection in Sport Unit (CPSU) child protection policy, we will not permit 
photographs, video or other images of young people to be taken without consent. If the child is under 16, 

consent must be obtained from a parent/carer.  
 
You must dictate when joining the British Horseball Association as a member whether you give or do not give 
consent for the BHA to use photos of the member as described in this document, via the compulsory tick box 
on the BHA membership form.  

Consent is voluntary and you may withdraw consent at any time by contacting the British Horseball 
Association at membership@britishhorseball.co.uk  
 
The British Horseball Association will take all steps to ensure these images are used solely for the purposes for 

which they are intended. If you become aware that these images are being used inappropriately, please inform 
us immediately at compliance@britishhorseball.co.uk  
 
Usage guidelines; photos and videos may be used for the following purposes: 
 

• BHA and BHA registered clubs display purposes 

• BHA and BHA registered clubs printed publications 

• BHA and BHA registered clubs website 

• BHA and BHA registered clubs social media pages 

• BHA and BHA registered clubs training or analysis purposes 

 
In line with the recommendation in the British Horseball Associations Photography & Videography Policy, at all 
BHArun events, it is requested that any person wishing to engage in any video, zoom or close range 
photography should register their details with BHA event organisers at events@britishhorseballco.uk at least 

48 hours prior to the event starting, before carrying out any such photography. 
 
If parents have any particular concern about their young person being photographed or filmed they should 
notify the BHA event organiser or safeguarding officer. 
 
If you are concerned about any photography taking place at this event, please contact the BHA event organiser 
at events@britishhorseballco.uk who will be pleased to discuss this matter with you. 
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